
Union Springs Middle School
2023-2024 Supply List

6th Grade 7th Grade 8th Grade

Pens and pencils
Loose leaf paper
Highlighters
Colored pencils
Cap erasers
Glue sticks
Scissors
Texas Instrument Scientific
Calculator TI-30X IIS
Plug-in earbuds/headphones-
labeled
2-Inch binder
2-Pocket folders
Binder dividers
Ruler
Index cards
Dry-Erase markers
2 boxes of tissues
Optional: Water bottle-
labeled

SS and English
2-Pocket Folder
#2 Pencils
Cap erasers
Black marble notebook
Notebook paper

General Music 6
Pencils and erasers
(Mechanical Pencils
preferred)
Clipboard or leaning surface

Pens and pencils
Highlighters
Colored pencils
3-inch Binder
5 dividers with pockets (one
for each class)
Pencil pouch
Texas Instrument Scientific
Calculator TI-30X IIS
Plug-in earbuds/headphones-
labeled
Optional: Water bottle-
labeled

*Agendas are provided by the
school

Business
1” binder
Pack of 5 binder dividers

Pens and pencils
Loose leaf paper
1 set of binder dividers (8
tabs)
Plug-in earbuds or
headphones- labeled
Reusable water bottle-
labeled
Optional: Locker shelf
organizer and 3-ring pencil
pouches

Humanities
One 2-inch binder

Math/Science
Texas Instrument Scientific
Calculator TI-30X IIS
Ruler
One 2-inch binder
1 package binder dividers

Health
2-pocket folder

Spanish
2-Inch Binder
Binder dividers



All Grades

Art
Sketchbook
Pencils
Brick erasers

Band and Chorus
Mechanical pencils
Boys’ Concert Attire- Black
dress pants, White dress
shirt, Tie, Black socks,
Dress shoes

Girls’ Concert Attire- White
dress shirt or blouse
(Collared shirt is fine- all
tops must have sleeves
and appropriate neckline),
Black dress pants, Black
dress shoes

** Any student who wishes
to wear a tie may do so,
provided they wear an
appropriate shirt with that
tie

Technology
2-pocket folder
Ruler with standard and
metric measurements

Physical Education
Shorts
Shirt
Sneakers
Deodorant


